
As we head into a new year, 
we are so grateful to YOU 
and YOUR role in all our 
progress listed below.

Public Health
•	 2nd annual sports physicals at  

King City and Greenfield High Schools

•	 Community flu clinics

•	 Disparities Leadership Program;  
1st of its kind in the nation - 4 MMHS leaders  
selected to participate 

•	 CEO elected to National Rural Health Congress 

•	 Installed 4 grant-funded COVID-19  
vaccination billboards 

•	 Participated in first-ever, county-wide  
Community Health Needs Assesment survey

 
Service Expansion /  
Physical Improvements

•	 Children’s Health and Wellness Center  
construction begins

•	 Diagnostic Imaging renovation funding  
& plans established

•	 Emergency Department renovation  
funding & plans established  

•	 Opened Occupational Health Clinic

•	 Parking lot improvements 

Organizational 
•	 Celebrated our 60th birthday

•	 Launched Executive and Management leadership  
development program

•	 Skilled Nursing Medicare vaccination award

•	 King City Chamber Business of the Year Award 

•	 Acquired patient transport van and truck

•	 Established community & internal e-newsletters

•	 Launched physician recruitment video series
 
Community Partnerships

•	 Sponsor Salinas Valley Fair

•	 3rd annual PJ Patrol donation 

•	 Sponsor Girls Inc fundraiser luncheon

•	 Sponsor & float - King City Holiday Parade

•	 Sponsor CCA 29th Annual Dia de Los Muertos Awards

•	 Fort Hunter Liggett Coyote Fest/Community Expo

•	 San Lucas Union School ribbon cutting community event

•	 King City National Night Out

•	 Sponsor Rotary Rabbit Run

•	 King City Trunk or Treat Event

•	 Sponsor of and participation in Alliance on  
Aging Trashion Shows 

•	 Siembra Latinos Fund 5th Anniversary

•	 Continuation of High School Volunteer program

•	 Sponsor Key for a Cure Children’s Cancer Event

•	 Hosted Rural Health Day Art Contest & Education

•	 Sponsor Fort Hunter Liggett Military & Civilian Health & Fitness Community Events
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